MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: Tami Urish, Planner I
Department of Community Development

DATE: April 16, 2018

SUBJECT: PC 18-14, 350 S. Westmore Meyers Road — Request to withdraw petition

Upon Village staff reviewing the provisions of the legal nonconforming use of the Village’s
zoning code, the property owner/petitioner determined that the request no longer addressed their
specific need and requests that the petition be withdrawn.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 18-14.




